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 Equitable Development is Future 
 

  

Date: February 25, 2019 
 
 

To our stakeholders:  

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 

preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief 

executive statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 

actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected 

outcomes.  

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report due to some unforeseen emergency 

situation arising during summer monsoon season last year and the extraordinary heavy snowfall as 

well as unprecedented glacier meltdown this year leading to evacuation of the population from in 

some of our operational areas. Thus our operations have not yet returned to normal as many areas 

are yet not accessible.  

We want to align our internal reporting cycle with the COE deadline. We hereby request our COE 

deadline to be adjusted to August 25, 2019. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

  

Dr. Amena Hasan 

Chief Executive Officer  

http://www.bspint.org/

